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BLUENOSE CHAPTER NEWSLETTER
E- NEWSLETTER XMAS  NOVEMBER 30 , 2016
MEMBERSHIP DUES – 2017
            In order for us to continue to work on your behalf in the community with


programs such as “Needy families at Christmas”  we need your help.


This year we are providing assistance to 7 families throughout Nova Scotia.


In order to continue with this project and to keep you informed about our

Club’s other projects and activities we need operating funds. 


I encourage you to support the Bluenose Chapter by submitting your $10.00

annual dues as soon as possible to:




Heritage Club / Bluenose Chapter




Dartmouth Main




53 Queen Street




Dartmouth, Nova Scotia
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BLUENOSE EXECUTIVE FOR THE YEAR 2017 WILL BE:
PRESIDENT……………………ROSS O’BRIEN

1ST   VICE PRESIDENT……… AUBREY DAUPHINEE

2ND   VICE PRESIDENT ………VACANT
3rd    VICE PRESIDENT………Don TANNER
TREASURER…………………..RALPH MEADE

SECRETARY…………………..MARG MACKINNON

LUNCHEON MEETINGS


Luncheon meetings


Luncheon meetings for the year 2017 wll resume early in the new year.  
            We look forward to seeing you then.
ANNUAL RAFFLE


The winners for this years raffle were drawn at the Xmas Banquet
1) Lifetrak Fitness Watch……………George Malcolm 
2) Man’s Scrarf & gloves…………….Carol Terry
3) Heavy duty power bar…………….Bob MacEachern
4) Picture frame & card holder………Nigel Brown
5) Man’s wallet………………………  Joan Carroll
6) $25.00 steak & Stein ……………... Sylvia Hubley

Congratulations to the winners and thanks to all who participated.
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              Santa still needs volunteers to help answer letters from all                


   his little friends .In order to accomplish this, Santa is 


   holding a workshop at the Dartmouth postal station on                 
    Queen St. in Dartmouth on Tuesday Dec. 6 at 9:00 am


    till  noon . If you can find the time please come and help


    us with this most pleasant task.Refreshments will be served  
    
      If you would like to help Please call Aubrey Dauphinee
      At…………(902) 461-0474 .

WE ARE LOOKING FORWARD TO SEEING YOU 

                        THERE……………………

CHRISTMAS FAMILIES PROJECT

Christmas Families Project – 2016

Once again bluenose chapter has identified families in Nova Scotia

requiring assistance in providing a great Christmas for their children.

Bluenose Chapter members were identified in seven centres in Nova

Scotia. They each obtained the name of a family who could use 
assistance. Each volunteer was provided with a cheque for $200.00

and a $25.00 grocery gift card. Gifts were purchased wrapped and given to the Families.  

Attached are photos of gifts purchased ,wrapped and given to the families. These were given to a family in Dartmouth , Nova Scotia 

consisting of a mother,a father and three children ages 3,4 and 7.
This process was carried out in six other centers in Nova Scotia, 

New Glasgow , Middleton , Sydney,Trenton, Louisbourg and 

Eastern Passage

 Many thanks to our volunteer elfs…………….
 I feel that your efforts in this regard will enrich your own 

Christmas  many times over……………………
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BLUENOSE ANNUAL CHRISTMAS BANQUET & MEETING
Members and guests attended a fabulous Banquet at the Brightwood Golf          

And Country club . The meal consisted of a delicious “Hip of Beef”
Buffet accompanied by a variety of desserts . The meal was very well

received by all in attendance. Our compliments to the chef and the servers.
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Bluenose members and guests enjoying the food and the company.
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On behalf of myself and the executive of the Bluenose Chapter may I wish 
you all a very merry Christmas and a joyous and happy New Year.

